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Week 14:
     
     We visited SMALLab twice this week for testing. First visit 
on Wednesday was for internal test of all the products and 
also to talk to some of the teachers to briefly explain how to 
use the tool. We were happy to find out that teachers are more 
tthan willing to use the tool and want to learn more about 
how to modify contents of the tool. We decided to conduct 
a small workshop next week for our client to help them underst
and and get more familiarized about using the teaching tool.

    On our second visit, we were able to observe a class in which 
kids did play test on our clock game including new modes. We had 
great feedback from kids as we interviewed them.

       We filmed the whole process and also us for the footage to be 
used for creating our promo video.
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